
PAKENHAM – DECEMBER

WORKING WITH 
LOCAL BUSINESSES 

We're building the rail bridge over 
McGregor Road, Main Street and 
Racecourse Road and delivering  
new stations at Pakenham and  
East Pakenham.

Works are progressing at Pakenham as we 
build the elevated rail bridge. At times, we will 
need to close McGregor Road, Main Street and 
Racecourse Road at the level crossings. While 
these works take place, traffic management  
will help people move around the area.

More information about these closures can  
be found on the other side of this factsheet.

We will provide regular updates ahead of  
works as well as the latest project information 
and timelines. 

How we’ll work with you
Understanding your business and working  
with you is important to us.

Our commitment to you and your business is to:

•	 have dedicated staff to keep you up to date about the project  
and timing of impacts

•	 ensure you have information about detours or changes to 
access to help your staff and customers get around

•	 conduct marketing campaigns to encourage the community  
to continue to shop locally during works

•	 procure goods and services locally, where we can

•	 manage traffic and workforce parking to minimise the 
impact to local roads.

Building the rail bridge at Pakenham Station

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/level-crossing-removal-project


Traffic impacts 2023
Dates Road Duration  

(approximate) 
Activity 

11 January to 14 January 2023 Racecourse Road 3 Days Piling works 

Mid-February 2023 McGregor Road 2 Days Installation of rail bridge structure beside road 

21 Feb to 10 March 2023 Main Street Approx. 3 Weeks Piling works on Main Street, pier construction 
and road works

Early 2023 McGregor Road 7 Days total Installation of rail bridge structure over road 

Mid 2023 McGregor Road 3 Days Installing screening on rail bridge 

Mid 2023 Main Street Approx. 1 Week Installation of rail bridge structure over road 
and screening

Get in touch
Text Pakenham to 0428 581 917 to sign up for  
text messages about road disruptions.

Sign up to regular project updates at 
levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/subscribe and select 
Pakenham Level Crossing Removal Project.

If you have any questions, concerns or would 
like to organise a face-to-face meeting about 
upcoming project works, call us on 1800 105 105 
or email contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
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Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
�Level Crossing Removal Project 
GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 

	 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9209 0147.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

It’s business as usual in Pakenham while we work
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